10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 23 September 1985

State Opening of Parliament

I should be grateful to know which immediate

members of The Queen's family will be accompanying

Her to the Opening of Parliament on Wednesday
6 November.

TIM FLESHER

Robert Fellowes Esqg LVO




BALMORAL CASTLE

25th September, 1985.
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I write in reply to your letter of
23rd ggpfémber to say that The Queen
will.¥e accompanied by The Princess
Anne and Captain Mark Phillips at the
Opening of Parliament on Wednesday

6th November 1985.
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Tim Flesher, Esq.







